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Welcome to our 
Xmas newsletter
As this challenging year draws 
to a close, we take the 
opportunity to reflect on the 
positive outcomes for both 
recipients of the Home & Dry 
Starter Grant and our Partners.

How do we help?
Home & Dry recognise the 
difficulties young, disadvantaged 
people face, when trying to 
secure safe, independent 
accommodation; specifically 
those that can afford to pay 
rent, but can’t fund a deposit. 

On the recommendation of 
our Partners, we can swiftly 
come to the help of these 
youngsters, by funding their 
deposit with a Home & Dry 
Starter Grant.

What can you 
do?
If you know a 
Nottinghamshire 
youngster aged between 
16 to 25, doing their 
best to get back on 
their feet, but struggling 
to fund a rent deposit, 
we’d like to hear from 
you.
Alternatively, if you just want to 
learn more, or explore how we 
might work together;  please 
email us at: 

help@homeanddry.org 

See our story

www.homeanddry.org

  

Comfort & joy
Certainly a phrase you associate with Christmas, but 
one which we hope adequately sums up the feelings 
felt by those receiving and giving Home & Dry 
Starter Grants, during this last year. 

As we now head towards a new year, we are also approaching the 
milestone of 80 young people benefitting from our Starter Grants. 
Every grant is not only a milestone for us, but a significant milestone 
in the lives of the recipients. For most, it’s the first time they’ve been 
able to take a step towards true independence. Even more 
positively, it’s proving to be a stepping stone for them to grow 
towards achieving their aspirations and continue to build their lives.

We would like to say a special thank you to each one of our five 
Partners, and associated experts on the ground, for all their untiring 
help this year.  Without whom, none of this would be possible. Your  
exceptional work helping these young people is so appreciated and 
admired by us all. As is your diligence and sometimes super human 
effort in bringing everything together when deposit deadlines are 
tight (to say the least).

We look forward to speaking with you all in 2023. Enjoy your 
Christmas break.
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